fﬁ Outlook

[EXTERNAL] Re: tile sample.

From derek berk <derekberk@hotmail.com>
Date Tue 7/8/2025 6:35 PM
To Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov>

The tiles on the garage are not uniform. They were salvaged from another house down the street when they switched to an asphalt roof. Some of them are
not the same size. We would like the garage to match the rest of the house with new tiles. There are to few tiles remaining on the garage to warrant saving.
Derek






On Jul 2, 2025, at 3:31PM, derek berk <derekberk@hotmail.com> wrote:

Ms Ross

Yes, | do want to replace them so the garage will match the house.

2 of the 3 sides have no tiles on them at all. Il get you photos as soon as | can. | think | included some in the document | sent you before.
Derek Berk

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 2, 2025, at 2:19PM, Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov> wrote:

Hi Mr. Berk,

Can you send me a picture/few pictures of the garage so that (saved as pdfs) so that I/the Commission can see the condition of the tiles
at that location? Do you want to replace them so that they have a look that is uniform with the house or are they, too, in poor
condition? | will need a few more photos than those included in your application to clearly ascertain.

Thanks,

Jennifer Ross

Deputy Director, Historic Preservation | Planning & Development | City of Detroit
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Ave. Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226
@& www.detroitmi.gov/hdc

S rossj@detroitmi.gov
Michael E. Duggan, Mayor

From: Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 4:37 PM

To: derek berk <derekberk@hotmail.com>
Subject: Re: tile sample.

Thanks so much for sharing this info, Mr. Berk. | have uploaded your email to the website. | will share the staff report with you as soon as
itis complete.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Ross

Deputy Director, Historic Preservation | Planning & Development | City of Detroit
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Ave. Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226
® www.detroitmi.gov/hdc

S rossj@detroitmi.gov
Michael E. Duggan, Mayor

From: derek berk <derekberk@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2025 7:54 PM

To: Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] tile sample.

Ms. Ross,

| received the flat slab tile sample in brookfield green today. Here is a photo of both the roof field tile and the flat slab for the dormer
siding.

Derek


http://www.detroitmi.gov/hdc
mailto:rossj@detroitmi.gov
http://www.detroitmi.gov/hdc
mailto:rossj@detroitmi.gov

<image0.jpeg>
<imagel.jpeg>

Sent from my iPhone
<image0.jpeg>
<image1.jpeg>



